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The Brothers of Mercy Names Jane Nogowski as  

Sales & Admissions Coordinator at Sacred Heart Home  

CLARENCE, NY – The Brothers of Mercy today announced the hiring of Jane Nogowski as the Sales & 

Admissions Coordinator for the Sacred Heart Home Assisted Living & Memory Care facility on the Wellness 

Campus in Clarence. She will be responsible for the sales and admissions for new residents at the Sacred Heart 

Home.  

 

“Jane is well suited to guide families through this sometimes difficult transition to a long-term care facility with 

her level of experience and intent to provide the best quality of life,” said Mindee McDonald, RN, BSN, 

Executive Director of Sacred Heart Home. 

Nogowski previously worked for 14 years as the Marketing Director at Park Creek Assisted Living and 

Memory Care. She earned a bachelor of science in business from D’Youville College and is on the Board of 

Directors for The Network in Aging of Western New York, where she chairs the membership committee. She is 

also a member of the Erie County Caregiver coalition 

A Buffalo native who has lived her whole life in Western New York, Nogowski is a staunch supporter of all 

Buffalo sports teams and local musicians and resides in Williamsville. 

 

About The Brothers of Mercy Wellness Campus: 

The Brothers of Mercy is a nonprofit Catholic provider of comprehensive, compassionate residential, health 

care and rehabilitation services for Western New Yorkers. The organization operates a Medicare-rated 5-star, 

126-acre Wellness Campus in Clarence, NY. With a continuum of lifestyle options, The Brothers of Mercy 

ministry of care features skilled nursing, inpatient & outpatient therapies, assisted living & memory care, 

independent living, spiritual care, respite, hospice and at-home companion care. It is the largest retirement 

community in the region, as ranked by Buffalo Business First, and is 13th on Newsweek’s “America’s Best 

Nursing Homes” list for New York State.  

 

In 2024, The Brothers of Mercy’s will commemorate its 100th anniversary of serving seniors seeking their best 

quality of life. From its origins of riding bicycles through the streets of Buffalo to deliver home care, the 

mission has remained devoted to serving the essential health needs of the community through the motto of “The 

Charity of Christ Urges On.” For more information, call 716-759-6985, email info@brothersofmercy.org  

or visit BrothersofMercy.org. 
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